
VOMA Annual Membership Meeting 
 
 
 

 

Please join us for our Annual Membership Meeting, to be held at lunch on 
the final day of the FOR conference, Monday 9th August.  
 
As VOMA moves forward with its strategic plan, it is vital that the 
membership plays an active role.  In the meeting, you may look forward to: 
 
Hear stories of the past and hopes for the future as we celebrate 20+ years 
of work 

• Opportunity to dialogue with Board members and share ideas 
• Opportunity to learn about how you can have greater involvement 

with VOMA in furthering its mission, by serving on its committees 
• Learn about new and exciting projects that you can be involved in 
• Announcement of the launch of the 2004 VOMA mini grants 
• Meet your VOMA administrators from the Center for Policy, Planning, 

and Performance 
• Learn what it means to be a member of VOMA’s Board of Directors 
• Call for nominations for new Board members 
• Acknowledgement of outgoing Board members 

 
The Board recognizes that the membership is, truly, the heart, soul, and 
conscience of what VOMA has, over its history, aspired to stand for.  Your 
continued participation will help guide and support the Board through its 
transition toward achieving VOMA’s strategic plan.   
 
The meeting will be held at Occidental College and there will be a small 
charge for lunch.  Look for more details in the coming weeks. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

 
Barbara Raye,    Shadell Permanand,   Bruce Kittle, 
Administrator   Co-Chair    Co-Chair 

 


